مكتب المدير Rector's Office



## INTER OFFICE MEMO

Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 REF: 2nd Sem2019/2020-IOM/AY-0212

To: Dr. Ken Klinkner, Director, International Affairs Office

Dr. Abdullah Hussain, Dean, Student Affairs

From: Dr. Ahmed Yamani, Rector

Cc: Dr. Saad Al-Rwaita, Vice-Rector for Administrative and Financial Affairs

Dr. Abdelhafez Feda, Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs

Dr. Heba Khoshaim, Acting Vice-Rector, Campus for Women/Vice Dean, DAR

Dr. Mohamed Aljabreen Al-Misher, Deputy Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs

Dr. Saad Almosa, Dean, College of Business Administration (CBA)

Dr. Mohammad Alkanhal, Dean, College of Computer and Information Sciences (CCIS)

Dr. Abdulhakeem AlMajid, Dean, College of Engineering (CE)

Dr. Fahad AlMajid, Dean of the College of Law (CL)

Dr. Hind Alotaibi, Dean, College of Humanities (CH)

Dr. Wafa Alnasrullah, Vice Dean, CBA

Dr. Emna Chikhaoui, Vice Dean, CL

Dr. Alia Mitchell, Vice Dean, CH

Ms. Tahira Hoke, Aide-to-the-Rector for Quality/Director, EAAC - CW

Mr. Victor Mendoza, Director, EAAC - MC

## Subject: <u>URGENT MISK FUTURE PATH CAREER ESSENTIALS PROGRAM –</u> STUDENT DEADLINE JUNE 25<sup>TH</sup>

Kindly note, the Misk Future Path team has invited PSU students to participate in a "Future Path's Program." To participate in this program, our students (especially senior's students) should apply by Thursday, June 25th. For more information about this program, please see the attached flyers and program web link (https://misk.org.sa/fellowship/services/misk-future-path/). Also, please arrange with the Public Relations Office to post on PSU's website and social media immediately to increase our students' awareness about this educational opportunity. Thank you in advance for systematically exploring all virtual educational opportunities for our students this summer.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ahmed Yamani

Rector

